
10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

165 Pony Drive 

Newmarket, Ontario 
 

Join CUPE Local 905, along with CUPE Ontario President, Fred 

Hahn, as we dedicate a water and flower garden in memory of 

our brothers and sisters who have been killed, injured or suffered 

illness as a result of work place incidents. We also remember their 

families and friends who have been affected by these tragedies. 

 

CUPE Local 905 is dedicated to working with employers, workers 

and our health and safety committees to ensure every worker 

returns home safely at the end of each work day. 

 

Day of 
Mourning


